
 

 

  

               
   
 
 
 

If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 
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There will be Eid Celebration assembly at 

school 

On Wednesday 26th March. Please 

look out for ticket availability     

 

                                                                         

 

 

Parent- Teacher Meetings 

 

These will be taking place over the next few 
weeks. Some meetings will take place during the 
will be during the day, others after school. Please 
look out for your appointment. 

Year 5 and Year 6 will be going to the 
City Hall on 7th March to listen to the 
Halle orchestra.  

                 

 
On Friday 21st March we will be 

raising money for Comic Relief, a 

charity that helps people in the UK 

as well as abroad on. This will be 

a non-uniform day for the children 

(except Y4 as they are out on a 

trip). Any donations will be 

welcome. 

School closes for two weeks for the 

Spring Break on Friday 28th March.  

 
 

School will reopen on Monday 14th 
April  
 


